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Excellency:

I have the honor to address Your Excellency, in your capacity as Chair of the Permanent Council, to request your kind assistance in having the presentation of a report, by me, on the general elections held in Bolivia this past Sunday, December 6, included on the agenda of the regular meeting scheduled for next week.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


José Enrique Pinelo Navarro


Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Bolivia


to the Organization of American States

To

His Excellency Luis Alfonso Hoyos Aristizábal

Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Colombia

Chair of the Permanent Council

Washington, D.C.
� EMBED Word.Picture.8  ���





� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP23437E03�











_1322035065.doc



PERMANENT COUNCIL



